
 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 13.11.2023 

Monday: PE 

Kit  

Just a reminder to ensure that reading books are brought to school every 

day.  

Sharing books need to be in school on/before Thursday each week where 

the children will swap them. We need them back as we have a limited number 

of these. We appreciate your support as always. 

This week we have:  

Monday - Odd Socks day for Anti-bulling week. (Normal uniform and shoes 

please!). 

Friday – Children in Need – Non-school uniform (no face paint, makeup or hair 

dye please!).  

Wednesday: 

PE Kit  

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds  

ch, sh, th and ng and the 

tricky word ‘she’ and ‘he’  

 

Writing about how the mermaids 

move in our new story ‘Julian is a 

mermaid’ by Jessica Love 

 

Practicing number formation   

In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds aw, wh, 

ph, and ew 

 

Using imperative verbs to instruct 

someone on how to move like a 

mermaid  

Using language and symbols 

‘greater than, less than and 

equal to’  

 

Together we will be… 

Discussing how to 

keep ourselves safe 

when using technology 

 

Designing our own 

vegetable soup 

 

Using out knowledge of 

seasons and transport to 

inspire our dance routines 

 

Acting out the 

Christmas story   



 

Website of the Week: Computing – Can you use your mouse skills to drag the puzzle pieces into the right places 

in these Christmas puzzles? 

Practical Activity: Number – Use the number formation rhymes below to the sharing letter to have a go at 

writing numerals at home. Can you find a fun way to do it, like in sand or flour, on a whiteboard or in some messy 

paint or shaving foam?  


